
Initiative to Promote the Use of Shore Power by 
Vessels at Berth 

In order to achieve the goals of "carbon emissions peak and carbon 

neutrality", fulfill the new requirements of the International Maritime 

Organization's MARPOL Convention relating to the "International 

Shipping Regulations on Carbon Intensity", reduce greenhouse gas 

emissions from vessels at berth, build a green and low-carbon supply 

chain, and protect the earth's ecological environment, we are proactively 

and vigorously promoting the use of shore power by vessels at berth.  

To this end, we call on our peers in the ports and shipping industries 

to adopt the following initiatives: 

1. Port operators should proactively promote the construction of 

shore power supply facilities, ensure their smooth operation, and 

optimize berth planning in order to provide shore power services to 

vessels at berth. 

2. Shipping liners should actively promote the installation of shore 

power reception facilities on board, and keep in contact with the port 

operators for striving to use shore power supply service，to ensure the 

smooth operation of shore power reception facilities during berthing. 

3. Both port operators and shipping liners should communicate and 

cooperate closely with each other, strictly follow the technical 

specifications and standard operating procedures when connecting and 

disconnecting shore power, and ensure the safety of personnel, ship 

equipment, and shore power facilities.  

Let’s unite and work together to jointly develop a green and low-

carbon shipping industry, and make continuous contributions to it! 
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